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Hi I am sending an objection regarding the application for a late licence till 1-30am for the Bridge 
Inn OXTON.
I live in School gardens and am a 71 year old lady who has undergone brain surgery. When there 
is music in the pub it is like I am sitting there next to it, as the sound travels across to my 
bungalow directly. It was bad enough last summer when they had venues on until 11. To have a 
licence until 1-30 would have a really bad effect on my home life. Yes it is a lovely pub but to 
have weddings etc and the option of being open to 1-30 would be horrendous for me as a close 
neighbour. Apart from that it’s the parking the banging car doors. Parking on the pavements so 
you can hardly walk on the path.
I hope you please take into consideration the effect this would have on those of us that live near 
to this public house
Suzanne Briant
10 School gardens OXTON
Sent from my iPhone


